
Public Arts Advisory Commission 
Meeting Minutes 

Village Hall, May 12, 2014 
7pm 

 
 
Attendees: David Sokol, Elaine Miller, Bill Greffin, Simona Merchen, Linda Carlisle, Liz Holt 
 
Absent:, Faith Hill, Rick Piwowarczyk, Chris Worley 
 
Staff & Guests: Loretta Daly, Staff Liaison, Paul Zimmerman & Jonathan Shack – Developers 
 
Public Comment: No public comments were received  
 
Minutes 
No minutes were presented as this was a special meeting of the PAAC 
 
Chair’s Report  
A Chair’s report was not given as this was a special meeting of the PAAC 

Developer Presentation – Public Art Maple and Chicago Ave. Development 

Paul Zimmerman and Jonathan Shack appeared before the Public Art Advisory Commission as representatives 
of the proposed residential development at Chicago Ave and Maple.  Mr. Zimmerman and Shack stated that 
they had submitted an Planned Development Application seeking zoning relief for their project and that the 
installation of public art in the project was required. 

The developers stated that the proposed development included 10 luxury residential units with parking available 
to the residents on the ground level.  They indicated that they intended to install a green roof and a green wall 
on the east façade and that they hoped to break ground before the end of the summer. 

Mr. Shack and Mr. Zimmerman stated that the installation of 3 dimensional art would be problematic as the site 
was severely constricted with little to no room for public art.  As an alternative the developers propose 
exploring the use of the 4 windows casements along the Chicago Ave. façade to hold public art such as artistic 
etchings.  Examples of this concept were presented to the PAAC for review and discussion.    

After a brief discussion the Commission agreed that 3 dimensional art would be work on this site and that the 
use of the Chicago Ave. windows for public art would be appropriate.  The following motion was made: 

Motion: To support specially designed window treatments at the Maple and Chicago Ave development site with 
the following conditions: 

• Every attempt be made to include lighting into the design 
• Continuity in design be stressed throughout the four window panels 
• The PAAC be included in the selection of the final design 

 

Motion:  Liz Holt    Second: Linda Carlisle 
VOTE: Unanimous 
 
 
Adjourn 


